
July 26th, 2024

Dear Owners, 

The Association is now accepting applications for purchase, lease, and occupant on-line using our third-party provider, Associated Credit Reporting Service, Inc.   We are no longer accepting paper applications or application payments at the office.   

If you currently have your unit listed for rent or sale please have your realtors update their information by forwarding the link and QR Scan Code to your real estate agents.    

https://associatedcreditreporting.com/embarcadero
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If you have questions regarding the on-line application process please contact me by phone or email.  Thank you.  

Best Regards, 
David Huntzinger
Property Manager 
The Embarcadero Condominium 
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